
 
 
 
 
 
  
 

MEMO 
 

DATE: January 30, 2017 
 
TO: The Honorable County Board of Supervisors  

FROM: George L. Christenson, Milwaukee County Clerk 

SUBJECT: Files Returned Unsigned 

The County Executive has returned to my office, without his signature of approval, the 
following file: 

 
File No. 17-770 – From the Chief Human Resources Officer, Department of Human 
Resources, requesting authorization to implement strategies designed to provide 
flexibility in recruiting for difficult-to-fill classified positions.   
 
This resolution was adopted by a vote of 17 ayes – 0 noes at your meeting of 
December 14, 2017 and remains in full force and effect. 

 


